
Who would have thought one year ago, 
that there would be an Assemblies of God 
Bible School in the capital city of Iraq?  Yet by 
the grace of God, a partnership of Assemblies 
of God missionaries 
a n d  G l o b a l 
University was able 
t o  e s t a b l i s h 
Baghdad Bible 
College!  We 
consider it to be 
one of God’s 
greatest victories in 
post-war Iraq! 

Recently, the national church determined 
that it was too dangerous for our missionaries 
to cross the border to teach at the school, and 
once again they have turned to Global 
University—this time to use our eMedia 
Studios to produce lessons for our Iraqi 
brothers and sisters to use!  Although we are 
in the discussion stages, our department has 
already been asked to establish our calendars 
now and be ready to start producing  
sometime this summer!   

This will be an exciting project which will 

use technology to help our missionaries teach 
fellow believers in a place where they 
themselves cannot go!  Please be praying for 
us as we go into preproduction planning, and 

for our missionaries as they prepare 
lessons to be videotaped! 
New Video for Thailand 
Production of The Great Questions of Life 
in the Thai language is slated to begin in 
September.  Please be praying for 
Thailand General Superintendent 
Anuparp as he prepares to present this 
evangelistic video series to his fellow 
citizens in their own language. 

Global University Graduation 
Global University had our second annual 

graduation on June 25.  In all, over 530 
graduates from our Berean, Bachelors and 
Masters degree programs were represented in 
this ceremony.  Although only a few were able 
to attend, those who did were a great 
encouragement to the GU staff.  One of the 
highlights for Fred was to be able to meet 
Michael Cobb, a Master’s degree student who 
we had assisted in setting up a teleconference 
for his Master’s Thesis Defense. 
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Phillip and Stephen’s Corner 
 A lot has been going on! I have finished 5th 
grade and ready for Middle School! Stephen is 
headed for the first grade.  We are having a lot of 
fun this summer!  We got to meet the new 
Bibleman and Biblegirl.  We also got to take a ride 
on Stephen’s favorite train-  Thomas the Tank 
Engine! 
 We are also doing a lot of traveling with dad 
so we may be coming to a church near you!  
 Gotta blast…… 

Fred and Crystal Kovach, 3229 W. Countryside Drive, Springfield, MO 65807 
417-882-6213 Email :  fredk@fredcrystal.com 

Praise and Prayer 
⇒ Please be in prayer as we continue to provide consultation on a new studio to be built in Hong 

Kong.  Please pray for God’s creative wisdom in providing equipment options. 
⇒ Please pray for God’s anointing as we visit churches to renew prayer commitments and to find 

God’s new funding of our ministry.  International travel to assist missionaries with their studios 
and other budget factors have increased our shortfall to $1100.00 per month. 

⇒ Praise God for Speed The Light’s funding of equipment and systems for Global University’s 
studio! 

⇒ We are in the process of adopting a baby girl from China, “Baby Hope”.  Please pray for God’s 
favor with government officials for a speedy process. 
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